
Sent: 6/02/2024 11:51:59 AM
Subject: DA2023/1708

Dear Council,

I am emailing in regards to the DA Application DA2023/1708.

Manly Warringah Gymnastics has provided so much to the community for many, many years. I believe
with this new facility, it will be able to continue to offer wonderful opportunities and facilities to
further encourage people on the Northern Beaches to stay both physically and mentally fit. Being
centrally located it is a great chance for the people of the Northern Beaches to have year round
sporting opportunities and I would love to see this development go through!

Regards,
Kiri Wickham


